
California law requires the periodic update of county General Plans.  The 1989 Sonoma 
County General Plan was scheduled for the required update and the Sonoma County Board of 
Supervisors directed the Permit and Resource Management Department (PRMD) to prepare 
an "issue-focused" update, referred to as GP 2020.   
 
Visit http://www.sonoma-county.org/prmd/gp2020/index.html to Read More.  
 
With the �rm of Nichols-Berman acting as the project manager and EIR consultant, EGS was 
selected as part of the consultant team to prepare the mandated Environmental Impact 
Report (EIR) on the new General Plan.  Our scope of work was to prepare Public Safety 
Element sections addressing protection from Geologic Hazards and protection from 
Hazardous Materials.  We also wrote the Soil Resources, Mineral Resources, and 
Geothermal Resources portions of the Resource Conservation element and responded to 
public comments. 


